
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: All Chapter 13 Attorneys who practice in the Northern District of Ohio

FROM: Chief Judge Pat E. Morgenstern-Clarren

DATE: July 24, 2015

RE: Change to the May 19, 2015 Memo re Adopting a District-wide Uniform Plan
Form

***************************************************************************

We appreciate the time that many of you took to comment on the proposal to adopt a

version of the proposed national chapter 13 form plan for our district.  Last week, Judge Harris

updated the Bench on developments in the discussions concerning the proposed national chapter

13 plan form.  In particular, Judge Harris reported that the specific provisions of the proposed

national plan form remain in flux and that the current draft incorporates some significant changes

from the version attached to the notice sent out on May 19, 2015.  In light of these

developments, we are deferring all district-wide action on this topic until the national plan form

is solidified.  When that happens, the judges will again meet to discuss how best to move

forward.  


